
 
 

 

 

 

 

06/15/23 

 

 

To: Hamburg Township Board  

From: Tony Randazzo & Ryan Ward 

 

Re: Rustic Pump Station Repair Work 

 

 

 The Rustic Pump Station is now nearly twenty years old and is in need of some 

maintenance. More specifically, the ductile iron pipe is in poor condition and needs to be 

replaced. We propose to replace the existing pipe with stainless steel for better longevity.  We 

have obtained pricing from Midwest Power Systems to complete this project. We also reached 

out to another contractor to obtain a quote, but they said they weren’t really interested in doing 

this job. 

 I request approval to hire Midwest Power Systems to perform the aforementioned repair 

work for a total of $37,000. Midwest did this same type of work at two of our other pump 

stations in recent years with great results. This expenditure was planned for in the upcoming 

fiscal year budget, but we’d like approval now to schedule the work, so it occurs this summer or 

fall. 
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